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Bhide, Latika

From: Rob Brill <rob@robbrill.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 7:08 PM
To: Bhide, Latika
Subject: 2910 N. Arlington Heights Road - Land Use Variation
Attachments: SSManta.jpeg; SSFB2.jpeg; SSFB7.jpeg; SSFB5.jpeg; SSFB4.jpeg; SSFB1.jpg; 

SSFB3.jpeg

Latika, 
 
Thank you and your fellow department members for taking the time to meet with us, answer our questions, 
and listen to our concerns.  In response to your request for us to provide you with some of the information 
we discovered regarding the potential catering activities not outlined in the original variance petition, I am 
attaching several screen captured images from the Savory Salads facebook page denoting the significant 
catering portion of their business.  Also included are several links to newspaper articles describing the 
owners' business plans and intentions along with a description of their past and future business goals.  I am 
also attaching a link to their company website which depicts a large catering menu with over 40 
items.  Hopefully, this information in conjunction with the information we provided to you earlier at the 
meeting, will assist you in further investigating the discrepancies we outlined in the proposed business plan 
and the excessively large proposed kitchen. 
 
http://www.suntimes.com/photos/galleries/12590578-417/savory-salads-catering-to-barringtons-
taste.html#.VFAsPfnF9pt 
 
http://patch.com/illinois/barrington-il/savory-salads-set-to-open-in-barrington#.VEVfy_l4q-M 
 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Robert C Brill 
1439 Mill Creek Drive 
Village of Buffalo Grove 
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